

Poppy Day - Honor and Support Our Veterans

ach year on the Friday before Memorial Day in the United States, members of the American Legion Family hand out small paper or silk poppies for people to wear in honor of our past, current and future veterans. It's celebrated as Poppy Day, and this year it falls on Friday, May 23, 2025.

The origins of Poppy Day come from World War I, specifically starting in France and Belgium. It is believed that the rubble left by the war there enriched the soil with lime, and the poppy flourished during and after the war. Shortly after seeing the beautiful, bright red flowers on the front line, Lieutenant Colonel John McCrae, M.D penned the haunting poem "In Flanders Fields." The poppy soon became a symbol for all the blood shed during the war.

On September 27, 1920, the American Legion began to use the poppy as the official flower to memorialize soldiers from WWI, and then began nationally distributing them in 1924. Today, the flower honors all the living and those who have fallen in service to our country.

Your donation helps support the medical and financial needs of all veterans, activeduty military personnel and their families.

Ways to participate in honoring our veterans on Poppy Day:



- Wear a red poppy and explain it to people who ask
- Distribute poppies (see website below for details)
- If you accept a poppy from someone, make a donation
- Collect donations for the Poppy Program (see website below for details)
- Share on social media

Source: American Legion Auxiliary. "National Poppy Day." https://www.legion-aux.org/national-poppy-day

